Potential email text  to graduate students for resource fair-- 
The Graduate Student Resource Center and the Career Center are partnering to offer a Graduate Student Resource Fair on Thursday, September 12, from 4pm to 6pm at the Dunlap Success Center. Representatives from organizations all over campus and beyond will attend, and they can help you with various aspects of being a graduate student at FSU.  
 
Students who visit all of our vendors will be eligible for a free piece of professional clothing from the Career Center’s Clothing Closet and will be entered for a chance to win a new iPad. Students will also be able to have their photo taken at the Career Center’s professional photo booth.  
 
Add to calendar : 
[image: ][image: ][image: ] 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at gsrc@fsu.edu. We’ll look forward to seeing you on September 12!  
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